
Operations Department   

 

 

Date:  January 8, 2025 

From: Engineering & Infrastructure Division 

To:  Ian Search, Planner 1 

Re:  Committee of Adjustment – January 22, 2025 – A/36/2024 

Operations has reviewed A-36-2024 – 0 Rourke Line Road application and offer the 
following comments: 
  

• It should be noted that the Site Plan Application is under review and we do not have 
any concerns related to the noted request on this Committee of Adjustment. 

 
 

 
______________________________________________ 
Team Leader – Development Engineering and Approvals 
 
Approved by: Krystal Kalbol, P.Eng. 


